After defeating Thunderridge last Friday, the varsity girls basketball team is off to the Denver
Coliseum. The team will be playing the 1 seed, Valor Christian, tomorrow in the Great Eight game at
4:00 pm. The game has been highly anticipated by the Warriors. “l am so excited because this is
what we have been preparing for basically since September.” said senior Holly Jayasanker.

The team was knocked off by Valor in the Final Four game last year, but coming off a ten game
winning streak the team is confident. “I'm looking forward to playing at the coliseum and I'm looking
forward to playing basketball with my best friends,” said senior captain Emily Thomas, “and being the
underdogs and showing everyone what we've been waiting to prove.”

Tickets for the game are available online for $12, and a spirit bus will be leaving Arapahoe at 2:15
tomorrow to bring students to the game. So pack the student section tomorrow and come support
your Warriors!



